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DISMANTLING BARRIERS WORKING GROUP 
 

MEETING MINUTES 
 

Tuesday, October 31, 2016  
 

3:00 PM in Room M64 of Ruttenberg Hall, 133 Wall Street, New Haven, CT 06511  
 

The meeting was called to order at 3:05 PM by the working group Chair, Michael Wishnie 
 
The following working group members were present: 
 
Catherine Bailey, Katherine Flaherty, Monte Frank, Michael Wishnie. 
 
Working group members Walter Menjivar and Cecil Thomas were absent. 
 
Law student research assistants Noah Kolbi-Molinas and Melissa Marichal were present. 
 
Michael Wishnie began the meeting by soliciting comments about the draft of the working group 
report that was distributed to the group before the meeting. Members provided their comments 
on the draft. 
 
Michael Wishnie announced he would circulate a revised version of the draft within 24 hours 
and that the working group would have until the end of Wednesday, November 2 to provide any 
additional comments. He explained that the draft would then be sent to the Task Force chairs on 
the morning of Thursday, November 3. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 3:50 PM. 
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